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13-Dec-2016
 
Phil Mutton

 
Dear Mr Mutton,
 
Official information request for WATER REPORT RE ON CHEMICALS AND NUMBER OF SAMPLES
 TESTED
 
I refer to your official information request dated 2-December-2016 for "a Dunedin water
 report that outlines parameters like calcium, chloride, ammonium etc, together with
 number of samples tested, min max avg mg/l and data over a 12 month period?"
 
The following information comes from Chris Henderson, Plant Operations and
 Maintenance Manager, Water and Waste Services:
 
I have attached a copy of our quarterly testing of Dunedin's drinking water sources
 beginning 2009/10. Please note that we have not yet received the 2016 figures from
 our testing laboratory.
 
I have also attached a copy of the testing performed at Mount Grand WTP from 2000
 onwards.
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact Chris
 Henderson at
Telephone: 03 477 4000, Email: chris.henderson@dcc.govt.nz.
 
Regards
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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